TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

July 28, 2010

D. Billye Sanders, Counsel
3519 Geneva Circle
Nashville, TN 37209

RE: Docket 10-00118: Joint Petition of PPL Corporation, E.ON AG, US Investments Corp., E.ON
U.S., LLC and Kentucky Utilities Company for Approval of a Transfer of Control of Kentucky
Utilities Company

Dear Mrs. Sanders:

In order to review the above-referenced Joint Petition, the Tennessee Regulatory Authority requires
additional information. Please provide the information as it becomes available.

1. Provide the status and periodic updates concerning the application for the proposed
acquisition of E.ON U.S. by PPL Corporation pending before the Federal Energy
Regulatory Commission.

2. Provide the status and periodic updates on the similar filings pending before the
Kentucky Public Service Commission and the Virginia State Corporation
Commission.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please call Carlos Black at 615-741-2904, ext.
196 or e-mail him at Carlos.Black@tn.gov. Please respond by sending the original and 13 copies
either by U.S. Mail or express mail. Alternatively, you may send the original and four (4) copies along
with an electronic file to:

Ms. Sharla Dillon, Docket Room Manager
Tennessee Regulatory Authority

460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, TN 37243-0505

Email: Sharla.Dillon@tn.gov

Sincerely,

JerryKettles, Chief

Economic Analysis & Policy Division
cc: Kendrick R. Riggs, John R. McCall, Dr. Frank Fischer,
John Knox Walkup, Richard Northern, Paul E. Russell

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015
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